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Dear Legislators, 

 

I’m writing in strong support of HB2004 to allow ranked choice voting. In my long life 

there have been so many times I had to vote for a candidate who was absolutely not 

my first choice because I was afraid if I voted for my first choice I would split off 

voters and end up with a candidate I was strongly against. Let’s see what the Oregon 

people really want and start ranked choice voting now. 


